_ Wittenberg University

SPRINGFIELD, OHIO 45501

OFFICES OF ADMINISTRATION May 6, 1976

Dear Wittenberg Parents:

During the budgeting process this year we have made an extensive
study of Wittenberg's financial position as we project program
and salary needs for next year. It is gocod to note that we have
been able to involve more faculty and students in the cdeo.: ' oa
making process than in any prior year. This cooperative cifgri
will help us use our resources more efficiently and to cczure
the quality of program that has been characteristic of Wiitan!
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The Board of Trustees has announced the following as *the taota
expenses for the academic year 1976-77.

TERM YEAR
Tuition $1,024.00 $3,072.00
Room 237.00 711.00
Board 250.00 750.00
Student Gov't Association - 15.00 45.00
Health Center 14.00 42.00
Student Union 7.00 21.00
Total $1,547.00 $4,641.00

There has been a continuing concern on the part of Wittenberg
to keep the increase of expenses as low as possible; in light
of present spiraling inflation, the increase for next year is
minimal. Many institutions comparable to Wittenberg are making
more substantial increases. Financial aid recipients can be
assured that these new cost figures have been considered in
determining financial aid.

You will receive two mailings soon offering monthly pre-payment
for budgeting educational costs. We hope that one of these
options may be of service to you.

We are looking forward to assisting you in any way. Best
wishes from the campus.

Very truly yougs,

Tl MK '

Tom McSkimming
T™: bk Director of Business Affairs




